
Good Morning,

You are receiving this email because you have shown an interest in our Malibu Canyon Pole
Coating Project. We encourage you to share this information with your stakeholders. You
can expect to see bi-weekly updates on this project. This information can also be found on
our project website at www.sce.com/MalibuCanyon. 

Project work has been cancelled due to Red Flag Warnings in the area

As you may be aware, The National Weather Service has issued a Red Flag Warning for Los
Angeles County. The critical fire weather conditions are expected through Wednesday. Due
to safety concerns, SCE will suspend work on the Malibu Pole Coating Project until conditions
improve.

Contact/Information

24/7 message line: 866-602-3782, calls returned by the next business day
Email us at MalibuCanyonProject@sce.com
Web page: www.sce.com/MalibuCanyon

This information can be shared on external websites, social media apps such as Nextdoor,
and other city/county alert notification sites.  

Again, thank you for your support during this project.

Malibu Canyon Pole Coating Project Team 
Local Public Affairs
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